Reporting of residential aged care staff COVID-19 vaccinations

Reporting through the My Aged Care portal, will be de-identified data, at a service level, on the:

e total number of services staff at each service

e total number of service staff at each service who have received a single dose of a COVID-19
vaccine and

e total number of service staff at each service who have received two doses of a
COVID-19 vaccine.

Service staff for residential aged care means staff (including volunteers) who access, or are
reasonably likely to access, any premises where the operation or administration of the service
occurs. This includes staff and volunteers providing direct care to residents as well as those working
in administration onsite at a facility or not directly in contact such as chefs and gardeners.

Reporting will be voluntary in the first instance from Friday 4 June 2021, for both residential aged
care and home and community care. Weekly reporting of the above information by residential aged
care providers will become a requirement in coming weeks.



